
1

Craig, Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki
Sent: Monday, October 9, 2023 9:52 AM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: FW: Hwy B speed limit 

 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Allie Derrick <alliederrick07@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, October 6, 2023 4:13 PM 
To: ZZ Council Members <zzcouncilmembers@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Hwy B speed limit  
 
[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from alliederrick07@gmail.com. Learn why this is 
important at hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
Hello, 
 
I am a resident of the city of La Crosse and live just off of Cty Rd B near Northwoods InternaƟonal Elementary School.  It 
has come to my aƩenƟon that there is a moƟon to reduce the speed limit on the stretch of Cty B from 16 to beyond the 
school. 
 
I am opposed to this and would urge you to drive on this road considering the long stretch that it encompasses.  In the 
area around the school, there are already appropriate speed limit reducƟons in place.  More so, the school district of La 
Crosse is likely closing this school in the next year, making a more extensive speed limit reducƟon even more 
unnecessary, assuming this related to the presence of a school on the road. 
 
Thank you for your consideraƟon. 
 
Allison Derrick, MD 
Thomas Leece, MD 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


